
 

Advice 26-2012 of the Scientific Committee of the FASFC on the draft royal 
decree on the hygiene of foods of animal origin 
 

The Scientific Committee is asked to evaluate the draft royal decree on the hygiene of foods 
of animal origin. The Scientific Committee formulates some specific remarks on the present 
draft royal decree. 
 
The full text is available on this website in dutch and in french, respectively under the section 
“Wetenschappelijk Comité/Adviezen” and “Comité scientifique/Avis”. 
 


